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No: LBVM/Circular/2024-25/49      CIRCULAR                                 DATE: 17.01.2025 
 
Reopening of School After Winter Break 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the school will reopen tomorrow, 18th January 
2025, after the winter break. 
 
Please take note of the following: 
 
- The revised winter timing schedule will be in effect starting tomorrow: 
  - Pre-Nursery to Class I: 10:30 AM to 2:25 PM 
  - Classes II to XII: 9:30 AM to 2:40 PM 
 
We request all students to attend school as per the revised timings and ensure 
punctuality. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our students back to school and hope everyone had 
a restful winter break. 
 
Warm regards, 
   
Amit K.S.   
Principal   
Lions Bal Vidya Mandir 
 


